
FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
Diocesan Theme “Called for Holiness, the Saints Among us” 

Parish Theme “Encounter Christ. Share Him with Others.” 

 

Month of Mary 

 

Saturday, May 21st 

4:30 p.m. For the intentions of the Parishioners by the 

Pastor 

For the repose of the soul of James William Munro by 

Jim and Jane Munro 

Sunday, May 22nd 

9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of F. and S. Wozniak 

by Mary Jarzab 

10:45 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Paul Harper by 

Dale and Lorraine Harper 

Tuesday, May 24th 

7:00 p.m. No Mass 

Wednesday, May 25th  

9:00 a.m. No Mass 

Thursday, May 26th 

9:00 a.m. No Mass 

Friday, May 27th 

9:00 a.m. No Mass 

Saturday, May 28th 

4:30 p.m. For the repose of the soul of Shirley Johnstar 

by the Parish Pastoral Care Team 

For the intentions of all Mothers by the CWL 

Sunday, May 29
th

 Sixth Sunday of Easter 

9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of F. and S. Wozniak 

by Mary Jarzab 

10:45 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Paul Harper by 

Dale and Lorraine Harper 

 

 

Tony Petersen, Micheline 

Gray, Karina Grudzien, Shawn 

English, Paul Beaupre, Warren 

Hamm, Laura M., Monica 

Baker, Gilles Gauthier and 

Justin McKenna 

 

 

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 

May 15th- $2628.42  
Thank you for your continued generosity to our parish. 

It is appreciated! 

 
New e-mail address for the Parish 

admin@olmm.ca 
Website: www.olmm.ca 

 

 
PASTOR’S CORNER 
 
While Mark Lalonde and I are on our mission trip to 
Honduras, we have the opportunity to meet “the poor” 
but also reflect on the various forms of poverty in 
human life. I am touched by our Pope’s comments in 
his social encyclical “Caritas in Veritate” in which he 
writes: 
“One of the deepest forms of poverty a person can 
experience is isolation. If we look closely at other 
kinds of poverty, including material forms, we see that 
they are born from isolation, from not being loved or 
from difficulties in being able to love. Poverty is often 
produced by a rejection of God's love, by man's basic 
and tragic tendency to close in on himself, thinking 
himself to be self-sufficient or merely an insignificant 
and ephemeral fact, a “stranger” in a random universe. 
Man is alienated when he is alone, when he is 
detached from reality, when he stops thinking and 
believing in a foundation.” 
The Holy Father continues: “all of humanity is 
alienated when too much trust is placed in merely 
human projects, ideologies and false utopias. Today 
humanity appears much more interactive than in the 
past: this shared sense of being close to one another 
must be transformed into true communion. The 
development of peoples depends, above all, on a 
recognition that the human race is a single family 
working together in true communion, not simply a 
group of subjects who happen to live side by side” 
(#53).  
Let us continue to pray and work, each in his or her 
own way, for this integral development of all peoples, 
rich and poor.  
                                                                  In Christ, Fr. Tim 
 

 
ST. CATHERINE’S METCALFE 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 
8:00 a.m. 

Confession 15 minutes before all Masses 
 
 

COFFEE SUNDAY: We Serve Fair Trade Coffee! Please 
remember this is a service to the parish. It is your 
donations that will keep it viable.  
9:00 am: No Volunteers 
10:45 am: Ken & Heather Sisk 
Let us continue our celebration by meeting with other 
parishioners after Masses. 

mailto:admin@olmm.ca
http://www.olmm.ca/


MAY 22, 2011
 

THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 

Tuesday, May 24 - Adult Choir Practice 7:30 p.m.,  
ACE 7:30 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 25 - Small Christian Communities 
7:30 p.m.  
Thursday, May 26 –Youth Choir 6:00 p.m., K of C 
General Meeting 7:30 p.m.-Hall 
Friday, May 27 -Small Christian Communities 9:45 
a.m.-Kitchen 
 

NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 

Tuesday, May 31 - Adult Choir Practice 7:30 p.m.,  
ACE 7:30 p.m. 
Wednesday, June 1 - Small Christian Communities 
7:30 p.m.  
Thursday, June 2 – Youth Choir 6:00 p.m. CWL 
executive Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
Friday, June 3 -Small Christian Communities 9:45 a.m.-
Kitchen 

OLMM YOUTH 

JOURNEY TO THE FATHER CONFERENCE is coming!!! 
Enjoy amazing live music that uplifts your spirit. 
Hear speakers who understand your hopes and your 
fears. They speak straight from their hearts. Make 
peace with the Father and feel that peace in your life. 
Experience your faith in an exciting new way. 
Meet other teens just like you. When, where? 
July 15-17, 2011 St. Raphaels, Ontario (between Ottawa 
and Montreal) Contact Brenda Sliva 613-443-9469 or 
Brad Reid at 613-443-3269 for more details. 
 
SILENT AUCTION AND BAKE SALE: Please join our 
Parish youth as they fundraise for the World Youth Day 
trip to Spain and Jani Chartrands work with NET this 
year. They are collecting donations for a silent Auction 
and bake sale to be held on June 5th.  
Contact Elizabeth Tanguay  445-1313 
 
ALMS BOX donations for the months of April, May & 
June will be to St. Patrick’s Home in Ottawa. 
Thank you for your generosity! 

 

AN INVITATION TO ALL OF THE MEN IN OUR 
PARISH - Saturday May 28th is the date of the next 
Men's Prayer & Breakfast Group. We start at 8:30 a.m. 
in the church with about 30 minutes of prayer and faith 
sharing and then go for breakfast. We’re usually 
finished around 10:00 a.m.; so it doesn’t take up your 
whole morning and it’s a great way to get to know the 
other men within our parish. Mark our next meeting 
date, June 25th, on your calendar as well. If you have 
any questions, give Mike Sliva a call at 613-443-9469. 
We look forward to seeing you.  

MONTH OF MARY DEVOTIONS: Join us in the month 
of May to recite the rosary before weekday Masses & 
Saturday’s 4:30 Mass. 

 

OTTAWA DIOCESE 

Number Two: Why New Words? 
The language in which we pray together at Mass is 
special, a simple, dignified, formal way of talking to 
God. The language we use to speak with God should 
sound different than the everyday speech we use with 
our friends to help us remember Who we are praying to 
– God the Father, God the Son and God the Holy 
Spirit.  Some parts of the New Mass will have noticeable 
changes, such as the Gloria or the Creed, but other parts 
have not changed, such as the Our Father. Many 
prayers at Mass will sound a little different than the 
words we have used for the last 30 years but this will 
give us a new opportunity to listen carefully to what we 
are saying when we pray.  There is an expression that 
reminds us that what we pray shows and teaches what 
we believe: lex orandi, lex credendi.  It is quite amazing 
to think that the words we will be using are close to the 
way Catholic Christians prayed for many centuries: it is 
proof of the timeless and enduring faith of the Church 
that we will hand on to the next generation of Catholic 
Christians. 
 

OTHER ONFORMATION 

BATTLE OF THE BANDS John A. Logan once said 
“Music is the medicine of the mind”. In an effort to 
combine both music and medicine; on Saturday, May 
28th 2011, the first Bands Battling for Cheo will be 
hosted in support of Chez 106’s Doc and Woody fund. 
During this event, Ottawa-area youth bands will be 
competing for a six-hour recording session at Addictive 
Sound. The event will be judged by music professionals, 
including the owner of Addictive Sound, and all money 
raised will aid in supplying the Children’s Hospital of 
Eastern Ontario (CHEO) with necessary operating 
tables, so that children undergoing surgery will be as 
safe as possible. Our hope is that many local businesses 
will see this as an opportunity to donate to a good 
cause and simultaneously, support local youth 
musicians. Donations by local businesses will go 
toward paying for the event’s venue and all profit made 
at the event will be sent directly to the Doc and Woody 
fund. Cheques must be addressed to: Bands Battling for 

CHEO, and for further information please call us or e-mail 

us at bandsbattlingforcheo@hotmail.ca. We thank you for 

your consideration and look forward to your support.  
Alec Mead (613) 445.6630 Vanessa Anstead (613) 
370.0250 

mailto:bandsbattlingforcheo@hotmail.ca

